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Melendez, Yadira

From: Bryana Kortendick <bkortendick@uwalumni.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 3:30 PM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Cc: A 🌶💦🎨🖤
Subject: Letter of Support for Vendetta Coffee Bar License

Hi Yadira, 
 
I am writing in support of Vendetta Coffee Bar's Class B license application. I live in the adjacent condos at 
2255 S Allis St. and am excited to see a thoughtfully run business like Vendetta activating this space. 

My partner and I are fans of Vendetta’s 2nd St. location, including their live music program and stand-up 
espresso deal. We feel the prime corner spot and patio were underutilized by the previous establishment, and 
we’re confident Vendetta will bring new life and positive energy to the area. 

We fully support their vision and look forward to becoming regulars at the new location! 

Best, 
Bryana Kortendick & Aaron Metzger 


